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North Dakota Department of Health Accepting Dispensary Applications for  

Devils Lake, Dickinson, Jamestown, and Minot 

 

BISMARCK, N.D. – The North Dakota Department of Health (NDDoH) is accepting applications for 

entities interested in obtaining a registration certificate to operate a dispensary in the Devils Lake, 

Dickinson, Jamestown, and Minot regions under the North Dakota Medical Marijuana Program. 

Applications will be accepted through February 26, 2019 at 3 p.m. central time.  

 

“The four regions represent the third and final open application period for dispensaries,” stated Jason 

Wahl, director of the Division of Medical Marijuana. “We anticipate entities being selected in these four 

regions near the end of March or beginning of April.” 

 

In 2018, the NDDoH selected dispensaries eligible for certification for the Bismarck/Mandan, Fargo, 

Grand Forks, and Williston regions. No additional dispensary open application periods are anticipated. 

 

An applicant must determine which region(s) they will be applying for. The same legal entity may apply 

in multiple regions but can only hold one registration certificate under the Medical Marijuana Program. 

A panel will review all complete applications. Complete instructions and application forms are available 

on the division’s website at www.ndhealth.gov/MM. A $5,000 nonrefundable application fee is required 

with all submitted applications. 

 

The NDDoH is working with entities previously selected to obtain their dispensary registration 

certificate. It is anticipated a dispensary in the eastern part of the state will be open in February. 

 

The application process for qualifying patents and designated caregivers is ongoing. Once an individual 

has an approved application, they are mailed their registry identification card. 

 

For questions, please contact the Division of Medical Marijuana at 701.328.1311. 
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